
Welcome to 
Class 5K



The purpose of this meeting:

*To ensure you know key staff your child will work with this year.

*To ensure you know some key information about life in Class ***.

*To share information about upcoming events this year.

*To ensure you know how to get information and how to get in 
touch should you need us.



Jane Kerr

Class Teacher

*Deb Henderson

HLTA

Tracey Thomas 

Teaching Assistants



Other staff you may need….

Mrs Moody
Headteacher Mon-Thur
Safeguarding Lead

Nicola.moody@taw.org.uk

Mr Rotherham
Deputy Head Mon-Thur
Headteacher Fri
Safeguarding Lead

Andrew.Rotherham@taw.org.uk

Mrs Kerr
SENDCO

Jane.kerr1@taw.org.uk

Mr Moody
Deputy Fri
Educational Visits Lead
Safeguarding Lead

Ben.moody@taw.org.uk

Mr Jones
Maths, Global 
Development and 
Beliefs and Values Lead

Max.jones9@taw.org.uk

Mrs Wheat
Mental Health and 
Wellbeing Lead

Megan.wheat@taw.org.uk 

mailto:Megan.wheat@taw.org.uk


How to keep in touch….

Working together is really important and we want to hear from you!

*We are on the playground to bring children in and out each morning 
and afternoon.  We can’t chat for too long in the morning as the class 
will be waiting but please do let us know anything we need for the day.

*Homelink book: remind your child to show it me!

*My email address is: jane.kerr1@taw.org.uk

*Please call the school office on 01952 386600 and I will call you 
when I am able.



How to ensure you receive information…..

*You will either already have a ParentPay account or will 
imminently receive an activation letter.  
Please ensure you have an active account.  
This is how we manage sign up to clubs, consent for 
visits, payment for meals.
We are a cashless school.



You must sign up for newsletters via our school website… 
scroll to the bottom of the HomePage, click on 
‘Subscribe to News’ and sign up!  These are generated 
around 5pm each day if there is something to share.  
Weekly newsletter is released Friday at 5pm.



Equipment and kit….

* Items brought to school need to fit into their locker.

*Lunchboxes are placed on our lunchbox trolleys when they arrive and need to be collected 
from them at the end of the day.

*Filled water bottle in school each day.

*PE kit in school all week.

*Pencil case, reading diary, reading book in school each day.

*Swimming kit: we will be swimming on Mondays

*Beech’s Base: we will be at Beech’s Base on these dates this term:26th Children need old 
clothes: long trousers and long sleeves and waterproofs and wellies!

*Please name EVERYTHING!!  Lost property is to the right of the office in a large red bin 
however anything named will always be returned straight to your child.



High expectations at NJS!

We want well behaved, motivated and rounded 
young people who can ‘make a difference’.
We want children to be safe and happy at NJS.



What will we be learning this year?

All of our curriculum is detailed on the school website: Curriculum | Newport CE Junior School 
(newportjuniorschool.org.uk)

https://newportjuniorschool.org.uk/home/learning/curriculum/
https://newportjuniorschool.org.uk/home/learning/curriculum/


Homework….

*Reading…. Daily if we can, three times a week 
minimum.  Please record reading in reading diaries 
(independent reading and reading to an adult) and we 
will reward with House Points and praise!

*Weekly homework…. Will include weekly spelling lists, 
a Maths task to develop recall facts and a ‘project 
based’ extended piece of homework.



How can you help 
at home?

*****If you wish….. Ideas for how to help at 
home ******



Trips and Visits this year for Year 5…
Autumn Spring Summer

Tamworth Castle Space Dome

Arthog

Mosque trip







Clubs!

Clubs run this term 29th September to 28th November.  Sign up on 
ParentPay will open, all being well later this week, when the menu 
of clubs will also be released for this term (the ‘menu’ changes 
each term!).

We ask maximum 2 after school clubs to be fair to everyone.

We ask parents are prompt to collect.

We ask you check the newsletter the week before to confirm 
your club is on the next week.  We DO NOT cancel clubs on the 
day (if too wet for an outdoor club we will do something inside 
with the children).

Clubs are FREE!



Key dates for the academic year….

All on the website!



Any questions???
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